
A STATEMENT FROM WORLD HORIZONS USA IN THE CHALLENGING CIRCUMSTANCES OF COVID-19 

To all supporters and prayer-partners of World Horizons ministry taking the Good News of Jesus Christ 

to the nations: 

We thank you for your deep care and concern for the health and safety of our staff, partners and those 

we serve. World Horizons leaders have been carefully monitoring information and guidelines regarding 

coronavirus (COVID 19). 

In order to do our part to “flatten the curve” and reduce the impact of this virus, World Horizons USA 

office is functioning remotely. However, we continue to maintain all operations necessary to serve our 

team members in the nations.  

The leadership of both World Horizons International, and World Horizons USA is in close communication 

with our members around the world to determine how best to serve them. Additionally, we will not be 

sending any team members who are currently off field, back to the nation of their ministry at this time. 

Despite the disruptions to daily life, we are grateful for the technology that enables us to maintain 

communication. Many of our teams are meeting in online conference in ways that they have not done 

before, encouraging one another, praying together, and sharing the stories of God’s faithfulness. 

We are living through a challenging time but challenges in the economy of God’s Kingdom always 

present opportunities to His people. Please pray with us not only that our staff would know the 

protection and provision of the Lord at this time, but also that their life and daily witness would be an 

example to those around them leading to encounters with the Lord. 

We would like to reassure financial partners that the US finance office is continuing to process donations 

and make regular grants to assist our staff in their ministries. 

During this tumultuous moment, we invite you to pray with us that the Lord would continue to work 

through our team members to love their neighbors and lead them to Christ. We will be praying for you 

as well. You can reach us by contacting 804-225-5517 or emailing usinfo@worldhorizons.org 

Thank you for your support and prayers. 
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